
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

28 April 2020 

 

 
Electrolux Professional AB will publish the Q1 2020 interim report for the period January – March 2020, on 
Wednesday 6 May 2020 at 08:00 CET.  
 
A telephone conference will be held at 09:00 CET with Alberto Zanata, CEO and Fabio Zarpellon, CFO presenting the 
result, followed by a Q&A session. The presentation will be available on .   
 
Please use the following dial-in details to participate in the telephone conference: 
 
SE: +46 850558368 
UK: +44 3333009266  
US: +1 332498406 
 
The telephone conference and presentation can be followed live from https://electroluxprofessional.creo.se/200506 
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